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Local EU Statement on the Niue new Government nomination 

 

The EU Heads of Mission in the Pacific would like to congratulate Honourable 

Toke Tufukia Talagi, MP for his appointment as Prime Minister of the 

Government of Niue. We wish the new Government every success in fulfilling its 

democratic mandate.  

The European Union is looking forward to continuing and reinforcing its good 

relations with the Government of Niue. The EU also encourages Government's 

continued commitment to achieving progress in the National Strategic Plan for 

2009-2013.  
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"The European Union is made up of 27 Member States who have decided to gradually link together their 
know-how, resources and destinies. Together, during a period of enlargement of 50 years, they have built a 
zone of stability, democracy and sustainable development whilst maintaining cultural diversity, tolerance and 
individual freedoms. The European Union is committed to sharing its achievements and its values with 
countries and peoples beyond its borders".  

The European Commission is the EU’s executive body.  


